
 

President Biden and a gallon of water 

March 19, 2022 

I have listened to President Biden accuse some companies of monopoly and greed. Then I listen 

to corporate leaders say they have to pay more for everything they do and are not being greedy. 

It is almost impossible to know who to believe these days. 

But I think I have a pretty good feel for this one. A couple of months ago I paid 99 cents for a 

gallon of "drinking" water at Dillons. Today I had to pay one dollar and 29 cents. 

That is a 30% increase for a plastic jug of plain water. Before I accuse, criticize, and abuse, I am 

going to ask that someone from Dillons tell me how a plastic jug and a little water costs 30% 

more now than it did in 2021. 

One more bone to pick before I end this. When you get campaign fliers from Americans for 

Prosperity and the CATO institute this summer and fall, remember that Charles Koch pays for 

most of that. Then also remember that Koch Industries said they are not pulling out of Russia. 

Ron Desch, Topeka 

 


